
PUBLIC NOTICE 
SODUS TOWNSHIP 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  

The Public Accuracy Test for the 

State General Election being held on  

November 5, 2024 in Sodus Township 

has been scheduled for  

Saturday, October 26, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. 

Sodus Township Hall,4056 King Drive, Sodus, Michigan. 

 

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer 

software and equipment used to tabulate the votes cast at the election 

meets the requirements of law. 

 

Cheryl Andres 

Sodus Township Clerk 

4056 King Drive 

Sodus, MI 49126 

 


